
Talking to B today. 
There's been a bit of 
inde,cision about wh,en 
they want to air all this -
so I'm solving that. 
Plan is we will record 
the IV Monday (will 
confirm times today) so 
we're prepared. 
Otherwise we risk 
Maiden going early and 
we're up the creek. 
I've been working on 
the questions doc too. 
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